
  

  

Appendix C  

 

• It is not in the public interest to have open-ended funding.  

• It is not in the public interest for public funds to provide individuals their lawyer 
of choice at that lawyer’s regular hourly rate.  

• The City should establish reasonable hourly rates for senior and junior counsel for 
the purposes of the Inquiry.  

• Whatever hourly rate or scale of compensation the City selects, it should include 
reasonable time for preparation by counsel as well as for attendance at the 
hearings 

• The City should either limit the number of counsel or specify the use that would 
be made of junior counsel.  

• Counsel should be entitled to compensation for their reasonable and necessary 
disbursements. 

• Where appropriate, disbursement rates should be set.  

• Limits should be set on preparation time.  

• Time spent at the hearings should be limited to a reasonable number of hours.  

• Attendance of counsel at the hearings should be limited to attending when the 
client’s interests are engaged.  

• No fees incurred before the date of Council’s decision to hold the Inquiry should 
be paid.  

• No fees related to any other matters (e.g., civil litigation) should be paid.  

• Counsel’s accounts will be subject to assessment.  

• The City Manager’s decision is final. 

• Any additional guidelines the City Manager deems necessary.  
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